Lemos, June

From: Megan Caron <megancaron27@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 7:44 PM

To: Lemos, June

Subject: Item 8 D Drought, Water emergency

Greetings Councilmembers,

Since we are at historically low water levels perhaps we need to have the lodging industry be more conservative with
water consumption, how can we have them implement water conservation efforts with their guests?

Lodging establishments should have water storage tanks for the summer months. It’s kind of frightening to think that we
could run out of water this summer and here we are washing linens all day long that have been used once by a visitor.

Megan Caron
Fort Bragg

Sent from my iPhone



